
School Information and Policies

Family Workshops - Parents and Children Together (PACT)

As long as we are able to have families in our building, we will be holding 2 PACT

programs for each grade from 3rd-6th grade. On these nights, parents will join their

students for a community activity to engage together in learning. See the calendar for

date and time information.

Shabbat Service Attendance Policy

In order to enhance our students' Jewish experiences outside of the classroom, we

encourage attendance at Shabbat services throughout the year. Attendance at services

reinforces the liturgy taught in our music and Hebrew programs. Parents are

encouraged to make attendance at Shabbat services a family commitment. Here are the

requirements for the year:

K-2 Grades - No specific designation

3rd Grade - 3 Services

4th Grade - 4 Services

5th Grade - 5 Services

6th Grade- 6 Services

7th Grade/Bnai Mitzvah Students - 7 Services

Covid Guidelines

As we begin our year, we will be continuing to remain consistent with surrounding

schools in our area. Masks are optional for our students in the religious school. We are

continuing to keep smaller classes, so the number of children in classrooms is also

smaller. In addition, at times, we will be using our outdoor space to limit exposures. .

School Closings

In the event of inclement weather or other emergency, we will be in touch via email and

text (make sure you are signed up through the main office 516-367-6100 for our

Chaverim text). We generally follow the direction of the POB School District.

School Mailings

The Religious School makes every effort to keep families informed through email blasts

and the occasional mailing. If you are not receiving emails from the Religious School

please notify the Religious School office.

Shabbat Class Service

Each grade will participate in a Shabbat Service during the year. At the service, they will

participate and lead sections of the service. Check our School Calendar for dates for your

child’s service.


